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Fidget Spinners 

We have noticed that a number of children are 

bringing “fidget spinners”  into school.   

We appreciate that they are great fun to play 

with but we would be grateful  if children kept 

them safe at home to play with and not bring 

them into school. 

 

Thank you for your support with this matter. 

PE Kits 

Could we please ask that children keep their PE kits in 

school every day.  

We are finding that an increasing amount of  

children do not have their PE kit in school, which  

causes disruption to the class teacher and office 

staff. 

In future, if children do not have their PE kit in 

school, unfortunately we will be unable to phone  

parents to bring them in. 

 

Thank you  

Appointments 

Please could any routine appointments such as dental 

and optician appointments be made out of school 

hours. We understand that some 

appointments cannot take place out of school hours; 

such as hospital appointments or  

emergency medical appointments. 

 

Thank you 

School Gate 

 Just a gentle reminder that due to clubs taking 

place after school we would kindly ask that  

children and parents are offsite by 3.30 p.m. so 

the gate may be locked promptly at this time. This 

is to ensure our after school club children are 

kept safe. 

 

Thank  you. 

Multisports and Tennis Clubs 

This is just a reminder that there is a small fee of 

£1 for the Multisports and Tennis clubs, as we have 

external professionals coming into to provide this 

training. 

Jumble Sale Reminder 

Please come along to the school’s Jumble Sale on 

Saturday 6th May 11 a.m. - 1 p.m.  

Any help on the day would be much appreciated. 

 

Thank you. 

Knex Challenge 

 

Gracie-Gem Davies and Amber Edey had a great time 

last week, representing the School at the Knex Finals. 

 

They made an amazing structure and were a credit  

to the school. 

 

Well done girls! 

Construction Club 

Mrs Charles will be running a construction club on 

Wednesday lunchtimes for Reception and Year 1 

children.  

A letter will follow shortly with further details. 
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  May 2017 

 

   

  Sat 6th May   -   Jumble Sale  (11 a.m—1 p.m.) 

 

  Mon 8th May   -  SATs Tests (Year 6) 

 

  Wed 10th May  -  Rags2Riches Collection 

 

  Fri 19th May  -  Manor Adventure (Year 6) 

 

  Mon 22nd May  -  Return from Manor Adventure (Year 6) 

 

  Fri 26th May   -  Break up for Half Term 

   

   

        

   

  


